
 
 

 

21 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We understand that the COVID-19 pandemic has affected the personal circumstances of 
many families in a sudden and unprecedented way. Catholic Education Diocese Parramatta 
is committed to supporting our families during this difficult time. Our long standing principle 
remains that no child will be disadvantaged because of a family's financial 
circumstances. 

As always, if your family requires some additional support due to financial hardship, please 
contact your child’s school to discuss your options for fee support or deferment. To ensure 
that this process is fair and aimed at those most in need, you may be required to provide 
supporting documentation about your circumstances.  
 
If you still have questions or concerns following initial discussions with your school, please 
contact the Community Liaison team at cl@parra.catholic.edu.au. 
 
Thanks so much for your support of your local Catholic school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Alder 
Director Capital Resourcing 

 
 


